Mount Rainier Deanery Parish Camp
Rules and Guidelines
Updated 5/29/18

A large U-Haul truck will be parked at the campsite. We ask that only people who are preparing or cleaning up after meals enter the truck. 

Parents are responsible for the safety of their children at all times. They must know where their children are at all times. There are no camp activities scheduled or planned wherein children will not be under the immediate supervision of their parents.

No running through camp, especially around the campfires, barbecues and stoves. Children are asked not to put anything into the campfires.

Parents are asked to go through food lines with young children, to assist them with their choice of food, and help them to their places with their plates.

Garbage bins will be placed near the clean-up table at the end of each meal. Please throw trash and other items into the bins – not the campfires!
